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Coming Up at a Glance
Mar 17: St. Patrick's Day!

Mar 19: Parent Teacher Interviews

Mar 20: Prairie Donair Hot Lunch

Mar 20: EDMS wear noticeable socks 

for World Down Syndrome Day Mar 21

Mar 21: No School

Mar 21: World Down Syndrome Day

Mar 27: Last day Term 2 Academies

Mar 28: Panago Hot Lunch

Apr 3: Parent Council Meeting 7pm

Athletics News
Badminton for grade 7-8s are 
starting this week!
Drop In
Gr 7 students
Mon 3:30-4:40pm and Tuesday 
5-6:15pm
Grade 8 students
Wed 3:30-4:40pm and Thursday 
5-6:15pm
Tryouts start March 24th. 
Check the athletic website for 
tryout details.

All Schedules are available at:
www.deermeadow.ca/sports

We’re looking for a Badminton 
Coach for March!! 
In house games - Parents are 
welcome to come and watch!
Have any sports pics you’d 
like to share? Send them us!
Contact Mrs. Clattenburg at 
EDMS for information.

Parent-Teacher Interviews - March 19th - 4:00-7:00pm
Bookings close on March 19 for our final parent-teacher 
interview night next Wednesday.  Sign-up for a spot by 
using the 'Bookings' tab on our website. 

World Down Syndrome Day
Next Friday, March 21st, is World Down Syndrome Day.  Since 
Friday is a Professional Learning day, we will mark the day at 
Deer Meadow on Thursday, March 20th by wearing our socks 
that will get noticed the most.  Perhaps they will be our most 
colourful, or a fantastic print, or mismatched, anything will work!  
This is a great day to talk about how everyone is different in our 
world but still valued, just like all the many different socks that 
will be on display!

Parent Council "Bond-Fire" Event Thanks
Thank you to our parent council for the thought, time, and 
energy put into this amazing event at Deer Meadow!  What a 
great opportunity for our school community to connect and have 
some fun together on such a beautiful afternoon!  Thanks also to 
our local businesses, Westview Co-op, Sobey's, No Frills and 
Tim Horton's, who provided donations to the event and made it 
possible.  We also would like to thank Little Red Industries for 
the firewood donation and to Dean Duquette for providing the 
hay bales.

Grade 7 Parent Survey
All grade 7 parents and guardians should have received an 
email this past week inviting them to participate in the annual 
Alberta Education Assurance survey.  This message would have 
also included the Random Access Code needed to begin the 
survey.  The survey is open until March 21st and can be 
accessed online: https://public.education.alberta.ca/APOS/

Thank you for taking the time to provide your insights to support 
our learning community!

Allan Whitehead,
Principal



Kiwanis Music Festival Performances
Two groups from Deer Meadow will be performing in the 2025 Olds 

and District Kiwanis Music Festival. 
Our Lunchtime Choir will be performing at 12:00pm on Monday, 

March 17th and our Band Academy will be performing at 9:30am on 
Thursday, March 20th. 

Any parents and community members are welcome to listen at the 
TransCanada Theatre. 

Performers will need to wear all black for those times. 

Parent Teacher Interviews  
Final Day March 19

Sign up to meet with your 
student’s teacher by March 17, on 
our website under the Bookings 

Tab, or click this link:
Parent Teacher Interviews Sign Up



The Titan Apparel at Diggers Sports will be available for 
parents and staff until March 20th! They have added a few 

new items that are worth checking out! 

Here is the link to purchase: 

https://titansspring2025.itemorder.com/

Please check your student’s account for 
any newly added school fees. Also please 

monitor your Online Fee Payment 
Account for any fees that may be added 

throughout the year.
Thank you!

Thank you to everyone 
who supported the 

Book Fair!

EDMS Library received free 
books with the proceeds!

World Down Syndrome Day
is a special day where we help people 

to understand and support people with 
Down Syndrome better. Down 

Syndrome is a genetic condition that 
results in an extra full or particle copy 
of chromosome 21 also called Trisomy 
21. The leadership kids would love if 

you wore tall and/or mismatched 
socks to commit to include people with 
Down Syndrome. So Stand with us on 

Thursday, March 20 (since Friday, 
March 21 there is no school) and 

support #LotsOfSocks and World 
Down Syndrome Day!

Wear Green on Monday, March 17 
for St. Patrick's Day!

Bring a green lunch and earn 
some Irish Luck!
















